
Hello AMES Students and Parents! 
 
Welcome to our third week of school! We hope that all of your schedules are working well for you and that 
you are getting used to your school routines! 
  

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

 
Back to school night! Students and Parents, please join us for back to school night this Thursday 
September 5th 5:00 – 7:00 PM.  Dinner will be served. 

RMACAC College Fair- Saturday, September 7, 2019 12:00-2:30 p.m.  
Juan Diego Catholic High School  
300 11800 S,  
Draper, UT 84020 

Over 100 colleges, including all Utah college and universities, will be in attendance. This is a great 
opportunity for all grades to attend. 
  

COLLEGE REPS TO VISIT AMES 
  
 Many college representatives will be here to give a 30 minute presentation.  Any student is welcome to 
attend.  There are sign-up sheets on the Counseling Center door (Kari’s side). Make sure you sign up 
ahead of time so we can excuse you from class to attend.  Here are the upcoming college visits: 
Thursday 9/5 9:30 -10:00 am – Embry Riddle Aeronautic University 
Thursday 9/5 1:00 - 1:30 pm- Washington University in St. Louis, Missouri 
Monday 9/5 1:00 - 1:30 pm- Trinity College, Hartford Connecticut 
Tuesday 9/10 11:15 -11:45- Montana State University, Bozeman, Montana 
Wednesday 10/2 9:30-10:00-Bowdoin College, Brunswick, Maine 
  

IMPORTANT FOR SENIORS! 

 
If you are applying to the University of Utah, there have been 2 big changes to the application process. 

1. The priority admissions application deadline is November 1st for ALL applicants not just 
Honors College which is a month earlier than last year. In order to be considered for Merit 
Scholarships, you need to apply to the University of Utah before November 1st.  Students, 
please make sure your transcript looks the way you want it to before that day. 
 

2. The U is now using the Common Application for admission: 
https://admissions.utah.edu/apply/#freshman 

  

SENIORS, HELP US HELP YOU:  
 
In order to help our AMES students meet the new U Admissions deadline, we have scheduled two 
College App Days and a FAFSA Workshop in October: 

1. lease fill out the following survey about College App Day so we can better prepare for 
College App Days: https://forms.gle/UJuzwcVnEUFo8BSz6 

  

SENIOR COLLEGE AND CAREER PLAN MEETINGS BEGIN THIS WEEK!  
        
Please look out for a post card in the mail. We are looking forward to meeting with students and parents 
to make sure you are on track for graduation and talk about your plans after high school! If you need to 
reschedule your meeting, please contact Susan at smchenry@ames-slc.org or 801-278-9460 ext. 108. 
 
 
  
Have a great week! 
AMES Counseling Team 

https://forms.gle/UJuzwcVnEUFo8BSz6

